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Nursery
This week we have finished reading our story of 

‘Mrs Wishy Washy’s Farm’.
She washed her animals in an old tin tub, so we 

did the same in our water tray, 
scrub, scrub, scrub

 so much fun. 



Reception
In maths, the children explored repeating patterns. We 
started with simple ones and then moved on to creating 
more complex patterns. We even used our bodies to make 
new patterns – clapping, jumping, and stamping to show 
what we’ve learned.

In literacy, we continued reading Farmer Duck. We had 
some lovely discussions about how the duck might be 
feeling and came up with great ideas to cheer him up. We 
also talked about how we could help him out on the farm.

In PSED, we started talking about moving into our new 
classes. We shared how we’re feeling about the change 
and supported each other by talking about the exciting 
things ahead.



Year 1
In maths we have been comparing numbers 
using ‘greater than’ and ‘less than’.  We used 
tens and ones to help us.

In English we have started to write our story 
based on the film narrative ‘The Book of 
Butterflies’, looking back at our story boards to 
help.

In science we have been learning about what 
special events happen in different seasons.



Year 2
In maths we have been great mathematicians and enjoyed drawing 
our own tally charts and pictograms.

In English we have tried hard to 
write a sentence with the 
conjunction ‘when’ for our writing 
about the girl with the bubbles.

In history we have learned about 
William the Conqueror and the 
battle of Hastings.



Year 3
Year 3 have loved making their fruit kebabs in DT this week. We 
were very safe when cutting and peeling our fruits. The adults 
were proud of us for this. Our kebabs tasted delicious, too! 

In reading, we have written our own ghost stories and read them 
to each other.  We really enjoyed using spooky words with glitter 
highlights.

In maths, we have been learning how to tell the time with minutes 
to the hour and past.  



Year 4 

In writing, we have been publishing our work all 
about Khufu. We wrote a short story, including 
all the grammar features required.

In maths, we have started a new unit all about 
statistics. We have interpreted charts and 
answered questions about them.

In our geography lesson, we have been 
exploring the Amazon Rainforest. This week, we 
focused on the indigenous people who live 
there and how they use the rainforest.



Year 5
Year 5 have visited Bradford University to 
attend the Bradford Literature Festival and 
did the school proud with their exceptional 
behaviour and enthusiasm for every aspect 
of the day!

In science we loved acting out the life cycle 
of a bird. We have also grown a mint plant in 
year 5 with 5 Rauf’s roots currently being the 
longest at 9.9cm.

In writing we have started a new outcome 
looking at The Clocktower video and will be 
starting to write a plan of a prequel to this 
today!



Year 6
This week we have decided our roles for our final 
assembly and we have started to learn the songs 
for our performance. 

In maths this week we have made our own 
labyrinths and mazes. We have also made some 
maths board games for children in the younger 
year groups. 

In reading this week we have been rehearsing our 
poetry slam for the competition we will be having 
in the next few weeks. 
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